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Comments: Proposed Fee &amp; limited use trails

 

I dislike your plan to take a few from people who want to go out and enjoy the beautiful wilderness that we have

in Oregon. The government claims to want people to be healthy. Why then make it difficult to use the natural

resources? 

It is also not your private property. You are effectively claiming the land for yourself and requiring people to pay

you to be on it.

The last problem that I have is that you are making it very difficult for people to go out and be on the trail. How

are they supposed to know if your arbitrary limit has been passed before they get out there?

It is hard enough to use public lands anymore and you are just creating more difficulty. 

I do not believe for a second that this is a response to public concern. This is another revenue source for you off

of people that are already paying for this. 

I also think you are making yet another class divide among people. How are people with low income supposed to

go on a hike when you're basically charging them the cost of a discount movie ticket?  

This is a bad idea all around and I am truly disappointed that you would hurt people in this way. Not surprised I

suppose, but disappointed. 

 

Ryan Barker 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 


